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RESOURCES & REMUNERATION 
COMMITTEE 
16 NOVEMBER 2006 

ITEM A6  

 

INVESTORS IN PEOPLE 
 
Report of the Chief Executive of Derby Homes 
 
 
1. SUMMARY OF REPORT 

 
 To inform Resources & Remuneration Committee that Derby Homes has 

retained Investors in People (IIP) recognition. 
 
2. RECOMMENDATION 

 
 To note and comment. 
 
3. MATTER FOR CONSIDERATION 

 
3.1 In September 2005, a report outlining Derby Homes’ IIP Action Plan was 

presented to Resources Committee. 
  
3.2 The IIP Action Plan has been fully implemented. 
  
3.3 An IIP review took place on 26 May 2006.   
  
3.4 The review concluded that Derby Homes met the IIP standard in full.  

Derby Homes has therefore retained IIP recognition for a further three 
years. 

 
4. FINANCIAL AND BUSINESS PLAN IMPLICATIONS INCLUDING 

EFFICIENCY SAVINGS 
 

 Up-to-date IIP recognition plaques have been ordered for all Derby Homes 
reception areas at a cost of approximately £600. 

 
The areas listed below have no implications directly arising from this report 
 

• Consultation 

• Legal and Confidentiality 

• Personnel 

• Environmental 

• Equalities Impact Assessment 

• Health & Safety 
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If Board members or others would like to discuss this report ahead of the 
meeting please contact the author, or the Chief Executive, 
phil.davies@derbyhomes.org - Tel 01332 711010 
 
 
Author: Pippa Wood, Personnel Officer, Telephone 01332 711101  
Email pippa.wood@derbyhomes.org  
 
Background Information:  None. 
 
Supporting Information:  None. 
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